
From: Robin and Gill [mailto   
Sent: 05 September 2021 19:21 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princes Parade Stopping Up Order Public Enquiry 
 

Attn of Caroline Williams 

Dear Caroline, 

As longstanding residents of  we should like to express our concerns at the 

impact stopping up Princes Parade would have on the volume of traffic passing our house. 

It is evident that many people who work in Folkestone but live in South Road or any of the 

roads East of there currently use Princes Parade to travel to and from work. They would then 

need to access the main road via Stade Street or Twiss Road. 

Also, Princes Parade is used as a diversion when Seabrook Road is closed and we cannot 

think of a reasonable alternative. 

Would you please ensure our concerns are taken into account at the enquiry. 

Yours sincerely, 

Robin & Gill Pritchard  

 




